Kristi Hallas

From: Loftus, Patrick (MPD) <patrick.loftus@dc.gov>
Sent: esmaspaev, 15. juuli 2024 19:44

To: Kristi Hallas

Cc: Bress, Jessica M. (MPD)

Subject: DC Police Leadership Academy

Attachments: Cohort 4 invite Estonia.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

TAHELEPANU! Tegemist on viljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada!

Hi Kristi,

On behalf of Chief Smith, we would like to invite your agency to participate in cohort four of the DC Police
Leadership Academy. Attached is a formal letter of invitation. Please RSVP to Jessica.Bress@dc.gov and | by August
9.

Sincerely,
Patrick

Lieutenant Patrick Loftus

Office of Communications

Executive Office of the Chief of Police
Metropolitan Police Department

441 4™ St. NW, Sixth Floor
Washington, DC 20001

Cell: 202-597-2257

joinmpd.dc.gov

Excellence is Transferrable.



